
The vaccine gives us hope of a return to our normal daily 
lives before too long. Although the year has been very 

tough, the community effort in helping those in need has 
been amazing, and will provide a great foundation for the 

years ahead. 

 

I want to pass on my heartfelt thanks to all the people and 
organisations, many voluntary, which have assisted in the 

resilience of our community in any way. 

 

The year has also brought huge challenges to our High 
Street businesses, and generated creative ways to meet 
those challenges, which will stand them in good stead  

post-Covid. 

 

Video-conferencing seems to be here to stay and has helped 

many local organisations and clubs, including the Town 

Council, to stay as close to “business as usual” as possible.  

 

As Christmas is almost here I would like on behalf of     

myself, my consort  Mr. David Curteis and the Town 

Council to wish everyone a safe and caring  

Christmas and New Year.  

Cllr. Jean Curteis 

 

A Christmas message 

from the Town Mayor 

 


